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Alex Harris
requests@fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex harris

| refer to your request dated 3 April 2012. You requested information about
complaints of breaches of Police Code of Conduct made against Police
employees in 2011.

Pursuant to section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982, | advise you of
the requirement to extend the time limit to respond to your requests. The
period of the extension is until 29 May 2012.

The reason for the extension is that the time required to research and collate
the requested information and the consultations necessary to make a decision
on the request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made
within the original time limit.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to

ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision to extend the time
limit for deciding upon your request.

Yours sincerely

J Smith
Executive and Ministerial Services
New Zealand Police - Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa
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